
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 6/30/2010 4:32:53 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Wrong CREZ in Montezuma AL

Meredith,
I noticed this AL lists the wrong CREZ:
http://www.pqe.com/nots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/ELEC 368t-E.pdf. I've noticed PG&E's 
advice letter filings routinely contain errors like this. I'm assuming a Solano project would 
be in a Solano CREZ. This one is listed in a CREZ in Shasta. This seems like it should be 
pretty obviously wrong, so I'm guessing it's a process issue. Can you talk to the right 
people and see how this sort of error can be prevented? I (and the public) would greatly 
appreciate it.

Thanks,
Amy

Amy Baker, Analyst
Renewable Procureme Resource Planning 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415.703.1691 
amv.bakerCCcpi ov
http://www.cpucxa.gov/renewables
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